

# Minutes of the Munson Township Park & Recreation Board Meeting Monday, January 9, 2017

The meeting was called to order at 6:15pm by Bert Diehl.

Present: Jim O'Neill (Chair), Joe Herczak, Bert Diehl and John McCreery.

#### **MINUTES**

Bert Diehl made a motion which was seconded by Joe Herczak to approve the meeting minutes from December 19, 2016. The motion was passed unanimously.

#### **OLD BUSINESS:**

# Scenic River Retreat update

Joe Herczak discussed the Scenic River Retreat trail project with members. The Park & Recreation Board is waiting to find out if the Trustees will approve the budget needed to move forward. Mr. Herczak is looking for information on grants that may possibly help with the projected phase II of the trail project. He will also talk with Pete McDonald from The Western Reserve Land Conservancy regarding paths and material they are made of, etc. Bert Diehl visited Scenic River Retreat last week for a hike and noticed that the trails are marked well and agrees that this project would be a nice improvement to the park.

## **NEW BUSINESS:**

# 2017 Events & Budgets

The 2017 events and their budgets were approved by the Trustees. The Fall Flea Market location is still pending since the Park & Recreation Board would like to hold it at the Town Hall. The location will be decided on closer to the date.

## Munson Township Park Damage

Jim O'Neill visited Munson Township Park last month and noticed turfing on some grassy in areas. The sheriff was notified for extra patrols.

#### **ADJOURNMENT**

Bert Diehl made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:45pm. The next meeting will be held Monday, February 13, 2017 at 6:15pm at Munson Town Hall.

Jim O'Neill

ulie Johnston

cc: Park Board Members

Township Trustees and Fiscal Officer

Road Superintendent